
   
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

As of today, 91% of ParentPay accounts have been  
  activated – so thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their account, 
even those receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.     
Thank you! 
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School dinner arrears 
 

We are currently owed £245.65 for unpaid 
school meals. We would very much 
appreciate it if you could check your 
account and make sure it is in credit. 

 

Thank you for your understanding 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 

Summer 2 
Food Tech Contributions 
 

Payments can now be made towards  
Summer 2 Food Tech. 
 

So, if you are able to contribute, please do so 
via ParentPay. Thank you  

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


   
 

 

 
 

  

One of our students has enjoyed doing work 
experience at Grace Lane Vets, which is local 
to us in Kirkbymoorside.  
 
We want to say a big thank you to them for 
allowing our student to see first-hand how a 
large vet functions and be within a real working 
environment. 

If this wonderful hot weather continues - please can we ask 

that parents apply sun cream to their child before 
school. 

 
Students should all have their own bottle of sun cream, with 

their name on it, stored in their school bag (where 
supervision is required, we’ll keep it safe in class). 

 
We need parents’ consent to reapply it, so if we don’t already 

have written consent, we’ll have to give you a call.  
Thank you in advance! 

 
Everyone should have their water bottles to keep hydrated 

and if possible, a sun hat or cap.  
 

It’s been great to be outside for a change!! 



   
 

 

 

 

 

  

In expressive art and 
design our Pre-Formal 

group made sea 
creatures using the 

bubble painting 
technique. They ended up 

using several different 
ways to get the paint on 

the paper, the effects 
were fabulous. Every 

student had a great time 
blowing through the 
straws and generally 

making a mess 🤭 



   
 

 

 

 
 

Wellbeing & Safeguarding 

North Yorkshire Safeguarding Children Partnership (NYSCP) aims to 
ensure all children in North Yorkshire are safe, happy, healthy 

and achieving. 
 

If you are worried about a child – this is the duty number: 0300 131 2 131 
Or see their website here: 

 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/ 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/
https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/

